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Hiawatha house fire being investigated
® A house located at 815 Shawnee in Hiawatha is considered a total loss following a late Sunday
night fire/Photo credit: Greg Bebermeyer

(KNZA)--A late Sunday night Hiawatha house fire is being investigated by the
State Fire Marshals Office.

According to Hiawatha Fire Department Public Relations Officer Jordanne
Shockley, the fire department was paged shortly after 11:30 to 815 Shawnee
Street for a structure fire.

No further information is being released at this time.

Assisting the HFD were the Robinson Fire Department, Squad 48, Town and

County EMS, Brown County Sheriff’s Department and Hiawatha Police
Department.
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